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24 March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Senator Beebe-Center, Representative Hasenfus and Distinguished Members of 
the Criminal Justice and Public Safety Committee; 
 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Restorative Justice Project Maine, in support of LD 405, 
“An Act to Define ‘Solitary Confinement’ for the Laws Governing Jails and 
Correctional facilities.”  
 
The law simply puts into place the internationally recognized definition of solitary 
confinement, “the isolation of a client from the general population of the jail or 
correctional facility where the client is detained by confinement in a cell or other 
place for 22 hours or more within a 24-hour period,”  so that the citizens of Maine 
can be assured that we are following guidelines accepted across the world as 
humane.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tim Hughes, M.D. 
Legislative Committee, Restorative Justice Project Maine 
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